
Watton Society April meeting report 

 

Watton Society were all let into the secrets of the Cheapside Hoard of London.  Anne Bridge gave 

us a very interesting evening telling us the story of how the hoard was found in the early 1900's, 

what it contained and the many possible reasons of why it was there and what happened to it 

afterwards.  The intriguing mix of government, aristocracy and underhand dealings were very 

graphically presented and extremely interesting.  Our next meeting is a visit to Carbrooke Church 

with an earlier time of 7.00pm on Wednesday 20th June. where we will learn of the connection 

with the Knights Hospitallers.  Looking forward to seeing you all there.  Check our website. 

www.wattonsociety.org.uk for details of future events 


